
Workshop Notice 
 

Only students from School of Architecture who have attended 
the Workshop current year safety-training seminar are permitted 
to use the machines and tools. All users must sign the log sheet 
every time when they enter and leave the Workshop. Students 
are solely responsible for their personal safety and security of 
the equipment and facilities at all times. 
 
For your safety, during non-office / unsupervised hours, all users 
are prohibited to access or operate machines in the supervised 
area highlighted in red on the below plan without supervision. 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 


